
Class Three Newsletter   31/3/17 

This Week... 

This week our focus in English has been poetry. We have been studying a poem by Ann Perrin 

called ‘The Old Dry Stone Wall’ and looking at the structure and language choices. We have 

really enjoyed performing the poem using intonation and discussed how punctuation helps us to 

pause in the right places to create an effect. Following this, we have also written a class poem 

to perform during our Easter Service. The children have a mature understanding of the key 

events of Holy Week and Easter and this has been an excellent way of helping to express this 

knowledge in a creative way. 

In our maths work this week we have been looking at lines and angles and naming obtuse, acute 

and right angles correctly. We took our learning outside to find parallel and perpendicular lines 

in the school grounds. Some children began to explore using protractors to order and measure 

angles. This proved quite a challenge and so we have spent extra time on this to secure our 

understanding. 

Thank you for all your support this half term. Wishing you all a happy, blessed  

and peaceful Easter. 

Important Dates... 

4.4.17 – Easter Bonnet Competition 

 

5.4.17 – Easter Service – all welcome. 9.15am 

 -  Children are invited to come to school 

dressed in rainbow colours as part of our 

Rainbow Day to raise money for The Rainbow 

Charity, a charity working for young people 

suffering from Vanishing White Matter 

disease. 

School closes at 2pm for the Easter break 

and re-opens at 8.55am on Tuesday 18th April. 

Don’t forget... 

 

Your child will need their swimming kit in 

school each Friday. They will only be permitted 

to wear goggles if you have sent back the 

letter sent out last half term. 

 

Homework this week is a list of activities which 

the children can choose from. This homework 

only needs to be completed and returned by 

the Tuesday after the Easter break.  

Special News! 

Your children have all worked really hard this 

half term and I am very proud of their 

progress. Well done Class 3! 

 

Christian Value of Forgiveness 

Noemi Stefanska 
 

Curriculum Certificate 

Holly Penston 

 

Writer of The Week 

Harrison Price 
 

Next Week... 

Next week we will be celebrating Easter in 

many different ways. On Monday the children 

will move around the different classrooms in 

school, taking part in a variety of Easter 

themed activities. Tuesday will see our annual 

Easter Bonnet Parade. Any children who wish 

to take part are asked to bring their 

completed bonnets into school on Tuesday 

morning. Our Easter Celebration will take place 

at 9.15am on Wednesday. Please come along and 

join us in our special Worship. Refreshments 

will be served after the Service. 
 


